
 
 

 
May 12, 2021 
 
 
Dear Hamburg Central School District Families and Staff, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well.  The purpose of this letter is to inform you that all of our middle 
school and high school students in Cohorts A - C will return to in-person Monday through Friday 
learning on Thursday, May 20.   
 
As you know, The New York State Department of Health (NYSDOH) guidance allows school 
districts to reduce social distance in academic areas from six (6) feet to three (3) feet once the 
rate of community infection in a county is below 100 cases per 100,000.  As long as the rate 
continues to fall at the current rate, we expect to be below that threshold well in advance of 
Thursday, May 20.  Rest assured that I will follow up with everyone right away if the rates don’t 
fall as anticipated. 
 
We will send updated bus information for all students who are currently using district 
transportation as soon as that information is ready. 
 
Mr. Gallagher and Mr. Adams will be in regular communication with their respective students 
and families about school-specific details.  We will continue to communicate at the district level 
on this topic as often as developments require. 
 
Be safe and be well, 
 

 
 
Michael R. Cornell 
Superintendent of Schools 
 

Office of the Superintendent of Schools 
Administration Building 

5305 Abbott Rd. 
Hamburg, NY 14075-1699 

Telephone: (716) 646-3200     FAX: (716) 646-3209 

Hamburg Central  
School District 
 
 


